
ATTENTION FAMILIES OF INCOMING 
KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS! 

The Lacey Township School District is excited to announce that 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
for 2020-2021 will now be online! 

To be eligible for Kindergarten, students must be 
S years old on or before October 1, 2020 

Online pre-registration instructions will be available on the 
District website until April 9, 2020 

k'indergart n! ••• 
here I come! 


